

Prot. N. 7872/2014/A

Re: 2015 International Seminar of Catholic Civil Aviation Chaplains and Pastoral Agents

Dear Reverend Chaplain,

With my Letter of September 22, Prot . N. 7876/2014 / A , I have invited you to the next International Seminar of Catholic Chaplains and Pastoral Civil Aviation Operators in Rome from 27 to 28 April 2015. Unfortunately, for logistical reasons, instead of such date we decided to hold the Meeting from 10 to 13 June 2015 in Rome, with arrival on Wednesday 10 and departure on Sunday14.

I renew the invitation to participate in the XVI Seminar, with the theme: *Evangelii Gaudium: What help for the airport chaplaincy's pastoral ministry?* Herewith I attach the draft Program (1), the registration form (2) and the payments details concerning the Seminar (3).

I hope that you will be able to enrich the meeting with your presence and I thank you for your collaboration. I take this opportunity to express my sentiments of cordial respects.

Antonio Maria Cardinal Veglio

► Joseph Kalathiparambil Secretary

TO THE CATHOLIC CIVIL AVIATION CHAPLAINS

(attachments)